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LE'I~R DATED 5 JANUARY 1965 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 1 

OF GREECE ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

Folloxring my letter dated 12 December 1964, I have the honour to inform 

YC%W Excellency thut my Government has lodged a formal protest with the Turkish 

C&vernmenti about another violation of Greek air space. 

On 5 January 1965 at lo:35 hours three Turkish military jet aircraft overflew 

the southeastern end of the island of Mitylene (39' 03’ North - 26’341 East) at 

an altitude of ZZ3000 feet in a North-South direction. 

I would appreciate it if Your Excellency would have this letter reproduced 

aa a document of the Security Council. 

Accept, Etc. 

(Signed) Dimitri S. BITSIOS 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of Greece 
to the United Nations 

65-00285 


